
        
 
          
 
 
         A Special Town Board Meeting was                       
                     held  October 4, 2017 @ 6:00PM   
          at the Town Hall 
 
 
Presiding:     Supervisor Bellows 
Attending:       Councilman Gill and Councilwoman Briggs 
 
 
 
A special Meeting was held to present the 2018 Town Budget to the Town Board members. 
 
The Town Clerk handed the budget to the board members. 
 
Motion to adjourn was offered by Councilman Gill and seconded by Councilwoman Briggs. 
  
 
          Judy Mayhon, Town Clerk 
          
 
          ______________________ 


